
HB 1532 

My name is Jeff Chamberlain. I live in district 8. I am writing to provide supportive testimony for HB 

1532. I believe this bill will allow parents the ability to make choices and positively impact the lives of 

their children. This bill creates a tool that parents have not had before. It’s passage will have multiple 

benefits to our community. 

Please pass this bill. 

Jeff Chamberlain 

4013 Cedar Place 

Bismarck, ND 58503 


